
Grant Money for You, Your Group or Your

Non-Profit
 

Through a generous gift from the Cummings Foundation, Greater Grove Hall Main Streets

will be making grants up to $2,500 to individuals, groups and non-profits, who have

projects that help the Grove Hall community.

These grants are designed to increase civic engagement and the improvement of the

Grove Hall community. Please complete an application at https://bit.ly/3ct7nfK. For

questions or additional information please email Greatergrovehallmainstreet@gmail.com. 

320 Blue Hill Avenue, Dorchester, MA 02121 617 460-232

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1K_2ieOEDUNAQmWxbzVangLvc_s_Ispl7rPSQ9Dlx_es/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&gxids=7628&edit_requested=true#responses
mailto:Greatergrovehallmainstreet@gmail.com
https://files.constantcontact.com/ba3bb2ce701/9f6a3902-53c3-42eb-87bf-ff41637beeaf.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/ba3bb2ce701/9f6a3902-53c3-42eb-87bf-ff41637beeaf.pdf
http://bit.ly/sbw41521
http://bit.ly/boscovidfoodbiz


Celebrate A Black Woman Leader by Nominating

Her for Recognition
 

Historically, Black women have made significant contributions to the Greater Boston area.

To honor their contributions, Greater Grove Hall Main Streets will select 100 Black women

from historical figures such as Phillis Wheatley to contemporary figures like

Congresswoman Ayanna Pressley, to be featured on banners in the Grove Hall area. You

can help by nominating historical Black women such as Elizabeth Freeman or living

legends whose major accomplishments took place in the Boston area. 

We seek to celebrate Black women who have demonstrated leadership in a number of

areas such as the arts, business, education, healthcare, politics and social work to name a

few. Nominations or questions can be emailed to Ed Gaskin at

Greatergrovehallmainstreet@gmail.com. This project is underwritten with a grant from the

Kraft Family Foundation. 

Nominations

There are numerous Black women who have contributed to the Boston area. Please help

us understand why your nomination is one of the top Black women leaders in Boston's

mailto:Greatergrovehallmainstreet@gmail.com


history. In 150 words, please describe her accomplishments and why she is deserving of

recognition in the Black Women Lead Banner Project. Also, please tell us if anything has

been named after her. You can nominate more than one woman, but you can only

nominate her once. 

There are several ways to submit nominations. 

You can complete a nomination form at http:Bit.ly/3crx5Ae, email your answers to

Greatergrovehallmainstreet@gmail.com, or post your reply on the Greater Grove Hall Main

Streets facebook page. 

Small Business Administration: 

Shuttered Venue Operators Grants (SVOG)

Program
Monday, April 5th

2-3pm ET
 

LISC will be holding a webinar on Small Business Administration’s newly created

Shuttered Venue Operators Grants (SVOG) Program. The SBA is expected to start

accepting applications for the program on April 8th, with awards being provided on a

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1iYAD4MOSxrtKIkPLpfLPf3T2HjnvM0FiVb4WsaLDSVA/viewform?edit_requested=true
http://Greatergrovehallmainstreet@gmail.com


rolling basis. This webinar will provide information on program eligibility and application

preparation, with an emphasis on helping venues in underserved communities prepare for

rollout through actionable steps and best practices.

The SBA is holding webinars to cover the basics of the program, as well as applicant

eligibility and requirements. You can view all upcoming events and webinars here. They

have also launched a splash page for the Shuttered Venue Operators Grant application

portal in anticipation of opening grant applications for the critical economic relief program.

You can visit the SVOG portal here.

Moderator - 
Bill Taft, Senior Vice President, LISC Economic Development

Panelists - 
Michelle Harati, Policy Officer, LISC Policy
Karleen Porcena, Senior Program Officer, LISC Economic Development
Sean Watterson, Happy Dog Venue Owner, and Co-Chair of the National
Independent Venue Association (NIVA) Implementation Task Force

Don't forget to register here.

Black Directors' Network Job Opportunity
 

The Black Directors' Network is seeking candidates for an Administrative Coordinator

position (see attached job description). The application description and submission details

are provided.

The deadline is April 10, 2021.

-- Black Directors' Network

Click Here to See Job Description

https://liscinstitute.cmail19.com/t/r-l-tlyhiihy-oquutyhir-t/
https://liscinstitute.cmail19.com/t/r-l-tlyhiihy-oquutyhir-i/
https://liscinstitute.cmail19.com/t/r-l-tlyhiihy-oquutyhir-d/
https://liscinstitute.cmail19.com/t/r-l-tlyhiihy-oquutyhir-h/
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1t-LyQjPJGK4tabBEwHLTGQzPHFaopR1d/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1t-LyQjPJGK4tabBEwHLTGQzPHFaopR1d/view?usp=sharing






Click Here to Learn More

Click Here for More Information

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jHTpnrLW207GkQzR0qri-UmP0Lf_x_VB/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_Q-dGnN54D3k87stMGCucYHKRFp2rGoJ/view?usp=sharing


Learn to Code THIS SUMMER!

If you are thinking about having your kid learn to code…These two months are the

PERFECT time to get started!

So don’t let this holiday turn into a frenzy of unproductive screen-time and leisure, and

make sure your child learns something MEANINGFUL.

They can make new friends, and do something FUN! They’ll absolutely LOVE our classes!

You can take parents’ word for it:

“Code Wiz is a HAPPY place where kids can’t wait to create, collaborate, learn, discover,
and have tons of fun. My daughter literally wants to live there. She loves it so much."

“The only online activity during which my child laughed a lot while learning. It was so
great to overhear from the other room. It’s a fantastic summer online camp!”

Code Wiz is a super-fun and safe environment, and you don’t have to worry about it being

‘just another online class.’ We’ll keep your child engaged and happy...even online!

Give your child a head start on success with top-notch coding education (They’ll thank you



later for it).

Sign for our Summer Camp now! Click below to find out more!

Learn More About Our 2021 Summer Coding Camps!

STEPRox Recovery Support Center's

Virtual Calendar

This is our current weekly calendar for Virtual Support Groups:
Click Here for the Virtual Calendar

2021 Filing Season Awareness Discussions - New

Hampshire

This is a reminder that the IRS Stakeholder Liaison office continues to hold Free Tax

Services & Filing Season Awareness discussions during March and April. These meetings

are focusing on providing information for individuals, especially those that are underserved

or who may not have a filing requirement. We want to ensure that they are aware of

benefits available to them and various federal filing season information including:

 

https://app.iclasspro.com/portal/codewiz/camps/16
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1oJPQECUdaJVEfhIIx_-aFyyYHYHxpHU3/view?usp=sharing


Free tax preparation services 
Stimulus / Economic Impact Payments
Recovery Rebate Credit
Earned Income Credit
Child Tax Credit
Unemployment Benefits

 

Please join us and share the attached flyers with any individuals you serve who could

benefit from these meetings. Participants just need to click on the link below to join the

meeting or call in using the phone number provided on the attached flyers.

Thursday, April 15th, 10:00 am – 11:00 am (English)

Join Zoom meeting by clicking on this link:

https://irs.zoomgov.com/j/1605006314?pwd=TDdQYTAvNEVqKzVkaVBVYklFMktWZz09

Wednesday, April 14th, 1:00 pm – 2:00 pm (Spanish)

Join Zoom meeting by clicking on this link:

https://irs.zoomgov.com/j/1605330241pwd=MlB0QnV6Z2FYMDB5bTMyQ2xvb1JhUT09

DATE CHANGE FOR THIS EVENT *** The Sankofa

Group / with Special Guest: Deborah Shariff is

Changed to / Saturday April 17 @ 1 p.m.

The next meeting will be on April 17th at 1 p.m. 

Zoom information for that meeting will be forthcoming. 

 

On April 17th at 1 p.m. please join the Sankofa Group in welcoming author, educator, and

filmmaker, Deborah Shariff. March is Women’s History Month and Deborah is a history

maker! She is a tireless advocate for her community and for civil rights. Deborah inspires

us, and she will inspire you! 

 

She earned a Master's degree in Communications from Boston University and a BA in

African American History, also from Boston University. Currently, she is a Professor of

New Digital Media at Massasoit Community College. 

 

Deborah will be discussing her books, Grand Pop's Young Readers Series and Grand
Pop's Stories.  You can purchase the books at the links provided here: 

https://payhip.com/b/zlnN

https://payhip.com/b/SM1s

Hope to see you there!

https://irs.zoomgov.com/j/1605006314?pwd=TDdQYTAvNEVqKzVkaVBVYklFMktWZz09
https://irs.zoomgov.com/j/1605330241?pwd=MlB0QnV6Z2FYMDB5bTMyQ2xvb1JhUT09
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpayhip.com%2Fb%2FzlnN&data=04%7C01%7Cpedwards%40bpl.org%7Ce2c29f539edb4697c77608d8e88e25d6%7Cfa735c71d7954c01b0ae09fa7415b2b1%7C0%7C0%7C637515044532648863%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=c6gw5PExpABeOSBIEjDTnfnFu0YLiGqMk8gh2a3dTEk%3D&reserved=0
https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fpayhip.com%2Fb%2FSM1s&data=04%7C01%7Cpedwards%40bpl.org%7Ce2c29f539edb4697c77608d8e88e25d6%7Cfa735c71d7954c01b0ae09fa7415b2b1%7C0%7C0%7C637515044532653847%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=20fPYHQs4MpnYQBWl5%2FyOeSEQeysRqf%2BJbdBC8T1U2s%3D&reserved=0


Coalition for an Equitable Economy

Check out the newly launched CEE website (www.maequitableeconomy.org). CEE is the

natural outgrowth from a number of state-wide efforts, including MEPPPAI, that advocate

for an equitable economy for minority communities. It was launched on Tuesday with the

release of a MassINC report, "Unleashing the Potential of Entrepreneurs of Color in

Massaschusetts: a Blueprint for Economic Growth and Equitable Recovery",

RESTAURANT REVITALIZATION FUND (RRF) - The official guidance for the RRF is still

being crafted by the SBA. The Independent Restaurant Coalition, which is involved in the

formulation of the bill and the design of the fund, has been hosting frequent webinars and

is one of the most reliable sources of information on the subject. Some of the webinars are

archived and available HERE. What we know so far:

RFF is a grant program for independent food businesses, including restaurants,
bars, food trucks, catering, with less than 20 locations and not publicly traded
(Shake Shack need not apply).
Max grant amount is based on the drop in revenue from 2019 to 2020.
You can have PPP and apply for RFF; but the PPP amount will be deducted from
the maximum RFF grant amount
There are different formulas to calculate max grant amount, for those opened in
2019, 2020, fully or partially. You can read my notes from one of the IRC webinars
in a newly created shared folder for RRF information.
 Veteran, women, or minority-owned businesses with less than $500,000 in gross
revenue will have a 21-day exclusivity period at the beginning to apply. A set-aside
of $5b is available for V/W/MBEs.
DUNS number and a SAM.gov account are no longer required.
SBA guidance on RRF is expected soon after the Shuttered Venue Operator
Grant (SVOG) roll-out on April 8th.
We hope to coordinate and work with Commonwealth Kitchen on outreach and
information sessions
For those who have business clients eligible for SVOG, there is a LISC webinar on
April 5th hosted by LISC NY.

http://www.maequitableeconomy.org/
https://massinc.org/2021/03/30/entrepreneurs-of-color/
https://www.saverestaurants.com/resources/
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1QUZ-Vjp1aW8VvBxeFOBAw-od4QzdHPVU?usp=sharing
https://www.sba.gov/funding-programs/loans/covid-19-relief-options/shuttered-venue-operators-grant
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/shuttered-venue-operators-grant-webinar-registration-136050549857


Free workshop! Small Business Resilience: Best

Practices, Succession Planning, and Mitigating

Business Loss

This workshop will run twice (once in English and once in Spanish)

Esta serie se presentará dos veces (una en inglés y otra en español. Detalles más abajo)

English language workshop  - please click for details!

Register here!

Serie en español: haga clic aqui para mas detalles!

Registrese aquí!

Full link (English): https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_IQWlKGJFQaO-_InjQQQIsQ

Full link (Spanish):  https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_UI1-Bt5QTLKdWwynzI9vtQ

https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_IQWlKGJFQaO-_InjQQQIsQ
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_IQWlKGJFQaO-_InjQQQIsQ
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_UI1-Bt5QTLKdWwynzI9vtQ
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_UI1-Bt5QTLKdWwynzI9vtQ
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_IQWlKGJFQaO-_InjQQQIsQ
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_UI1-Bt5QTLKdWwynzI9vtQ


State Seeks Bidders for the TRD01 Tradespersons

Statewide Contract

The Operational Services Division (OSD) is seeking qualified bidders for the TRD01

Tradespersons Statewide Contract in the following categories: Plumbing Services and

Solar Array Inspection Services. Interested bidders should review the Request for

Response (RFR) documents in COMMBUYS.

Important Deadlines

March 30, 2021, 2:00 - 3:30 p.m. - Pre-Bid Conference - Register to attend;
April 1, 2021, at 4:00 p.m. -  Q & A Deadline;
April 29, 2021, at 3:00 p.m. EST - Quote Submission Deadline.*Late submissions
will not be accepted.

Resources
Watch the How to Locate and Respond to Bid Solicitations video. Link to additional
training resources here;
Contact the OSD Help Desk at 888-MA-State or OSDHelpDesk@mass.gov.

*Acknowledge the bid to be apprised of any updates/amendments to the bid, including
changes to the bid opening date/due date. To receive these updates, login to
COMMBUYS, navigate to the bid using the Advanced Search, and select "Yes" on the
Acknowledge Receipt and View Solicitation window. You must be a COMMBUYS
registered vendor to take this action. Contact the OSD Help Desk for assistance.

Review the Bid Documents

Boston Community Vaccine Sites

https://urldefense.com/v3/__http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001msM3VdF145MqPreDk8-qTIRPEWpbJ8u6vA0fnDVe0dPz3tU51q5jBX20VbHwSoy9l4yNDo_eCkt0hMGINIxdkqfhtoM4U5iLHzZHxNfyEdpwjrOh6dfA8KjgpfIoxWWtyRPw-sO4zn--qZ7KHiqz_hY04y11WSpk6CDFDh8woEeJV4mh_ldmCCeG9KMC5CXcjXNff0IFBRP0-uSwrph5sq3-LpF_x7fvwpw4F_qJeS_nt-dhOJqQRS4YM3umulHcSr3rQkB0ysReJbJLWut3Dj4J5mDHRF8Y&c=_MvFpBNYi7hIUVXxEWJ_R7OXJIsorIjGmboS7a00mRiS_QRMtZCeMQ==&ch=pIAPfEl-Pen4KkOMHTdlOGgNZrnRngjgoODx_tHOeYuvhd4ao8buHw==__;!!P1kzyTyo9g!yAa0Fvyw3GfMjk_rcxp-WxPXrkXhGw2bT-K5tMLe2FpPxcgmvHyJVUnJCsYZgL6FBUp2GQ%24
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001msM3VdF145MqPreDk8-qTIRPEWpbJ8u6vA0fnDVe0dPz3tU51q5jBX20VbHwSoy9-rv28vKmPApeOnJUAW34lrJ9VBE-u7SuFMpcaikUxFV53zkEai2L1FBYMFSW0_cqajD05ftEo6__WWLuRbNF7nRK9Ou-YRTz4Gm6s3Z_wXWo-isgtdjiWn0xnMpmiQmO5JeY7zfl-Dg=&c=_MvFpBNYi7hIUVXxEWJ_R7OXJIsorIjGmboS7a00mRiS_QRMtZCeMQ==&ch=pIAPfEl-Pen4KkOMHTdlOGgNZrnRngjgoODx_tHOeYuvhd4ao8buHw==__;!!P1kzyTyo9g!yAa0Fvyw3GfMjk_rcxp-WxPXrkXhGw2bT-K5tMLe2FpPxcgmvHyJVUnJCsYZgL4cnZRZqg%24
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001msM3VdF145MqPreDk8-qTIRPEWpbJ8u6vA0fnDVe0dPz3tU51q5jBbLqIf5lUW6WY1zqYcYhcozk8F3hHfyoxDRWPie3UdnwB0SFtSwpPfKOzGVac7cDZirWJKyslO5gTT7OpY6GnN9Yazzgy_d_A1uxVDpmhH2fnS80kpcUfdA=&c=_MvFpBNYi7hIUVXxEWJ_R7OXJIsorIjGmboS7a00mRiS_QRMtZCeMQ==&ch=pIAPfEl-Pen4KkOMHTdlOGgNZrnRngjgoODx_tHOeYuvhd4ao8buHw==__;!!P1kzyTyo9g!yAa0Fvyw3GfMjk_rcxp-WxPXrkXhGw2bT-K5tMLe2FpPxcgmvHyJVUnJCsYZgL6RRE-Ajw%24
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001msM3VdF145MqPreDk8-qTIRPEWpbJ8u6vA0fnDVe0dPz3tU51q5jBdIKfT84S_Z8uWpEEIUqsCGnMHseccTRE4BUMdshg2SK3rTUJqPmAW2jBhOSTHD1NnFYbueylpuBGFvgxJvksJtsmYcqxDb9kL09Ox7h0t4xsDwWQh0vowZfSXp9sh9h9w==&c=_MvFpBNYi7hIUVXxEWJ_R7OXJIsorIjGmboS7a00mRiS_QRMtZCeMQ==&ch=pIAPfEl-Pen4KkOMHTdlOGgNZrnRngjgoODx_tHOeYuvhd4ao8buHw==__;!!P1kzyTyo9g!yAa0Fvyw3GfMjk_rcxp-WxPXrkXhGw2bT-K5tMLe2FpPxcgmvHyJVUnJCsYZgL7qSYTQ3Q%24
mailto:OSDHelpDesk@mass.gov
mailto:osdhelpdesk@mass.gov
https://www.commbuys.com/bso/external/bidDetail.sdo?docId=BD-21-1080-OSD03-SRC01-59376&external=true&parentUrl=close


Boston Medical Center has partnered with our community health centers and local

organizations to open five public vaccination sites in Boston. Please note, you must

have a scheduled appointment in order to be vaccinated at any of these sites.

Hyde Park @Menino YMCA

7:00-11:00AM & 5:00-9:00 PM (M-F)

Mattapan @Morning Star Baptist Church

8:00-4:00PM (M, T, TH, F)

Roslindale @17th Corinth Street

8:00-4:00PM (M-Sat)

Dorchester @Russell Auditorium

8:30-4:30PM (M-Sat)

Boston Medical Center @85 East Concord Street

8:00-5:00PM (M-F)

Interested in Getting the Vaccine?
If you're currently eligible according to Massachusetts state guidelines, you can book an

appointment at any of these sites at: www.bmc.org/covid-19-vaccine-locations

If you're having trouble scheduling at the above link, or are interested in being contacted

by BMC when you are eligible to be vaccinated, please fill out our COVID-19 Vaccine

Interest Form: www.bmc.org/VaccineInterest

Click Here to Learn More

Click Here to Learn More (Spanish)

http://www.bmc.org/covid-19-vaccine-locations
http://www.bmc.org/VaccineInterest
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jp-sVCCBOYo5t79-HGoCwi_uGFL_P95c/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/13PCTHXc9TQcVtUWTknkR7hFM7y89HZZ4/view?usp=sharing


COVID-19 Vaccinations -- Contact Harvard Street to

Schedule Appointments!

Dear Colleagues and Community Partners,

At Harvard Street Neighborhood Health Center, we are building our vaccine reservation

list now, in anticipation of the expanded phase for giving vaccines on April 19, 2021. If you

know people or groups needing to receive the COVID-19 Vaccine, please have them

contact you with the below information and you can send me the list or have them call

Harvard Street at 617-825-3400 (with the below information) to schedule an appointment.

 
Full name
Date of Birth
Phone Number
Address
Language
Race
Ethnicity
Insurance Number

 

Please keep in mind that as of the 19th, people ages 16 and older will become eligible for

vaccinating.

Hotline for Vaccine

The state is launching a hotline for homebound people eligible for the vaccine to call to

reserve a time to get the shot at their residence. The number, Baker said is 844-771-1628

and open Monday through Friday from 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 

The Commonwealth Care Alliance, a Massachusetts-based nonprofit, will conduct the

homebound vaccinations for the state. 

FEMA to Help Pay for Funeral Costs for COVID

Related Deaths

FEMA to help pay for funeral costs for COVID related deaths.

This is for funeral expenses after Jan. 20, 2020 for a death attributed to COVID-19. To see



if you qualify to apply:

 

https://www.fema.gov/press-release/20210324/fema-help-pay-funeral-costs-covid-19-

related-deaths 

Visit Our Website

 ​  ​

https://www.fema.gov/press-release/20210324/fema-help-pay-funeral-costs-covid-19-related-deaths
http://www.greatergrovehall.org/
https://www.facebook.com/Greatergrovehallmainstreets/
https://twitter.com/greatrgrovehall

